
 

Gateway Academy News 

22nd May 2020  

D​ear everyone, 

 

Thank you for all your continued support over 

recent weeks.  

I hope by now you have received the letter 

regarding return to school for Year 1 and 6 and of 

course I will be in touch with all concerned about 

arrangements after the half term holiday. 

 

It is hard to believe so many weeks have passed 

since we saw some of the children. We do miss them 

a lot! 

Hopefully our continued keeping in touch is helping 

everyone feel connected.  

 

Perhaps half term will not feel any different at 

home but I wish you a relaxing time together. 

  

Some half term activity ideas have been added to 

the website in the home learning tab for any 

activities that you would like to do next week. 

 

If you do need any help, please call school as usual 

and we will do whatever we can to help. 

 

Stay safe and see you all soon  

From Mrs Robinson and everyone at Blackpool 

Gateway Academy  

 

 

 
One of our Nursery superstars 

embracing our Hungry Caterpillar 
topic! Great work ⭐ 

 

Last week's - Weekly Winners: 
Nursery-  
Reception- 
 
Year 1- Layton, Riley  
 
Year 2- Sofia, Mckenzie  
 
Year 3- Kayden, Daisy-Mae,Holly  
 
Year 4- Alexa, Eric, Neon 
 
Year 5- Lincon, Filip  
 
Year 6- Jaden, Scarlet 
 

Don’t forget to follow us on 
twitter@GatewayFCAT 

Tweet us all your pictures to 
earn DOJOs  

Follow us on facebook 
BlackpoolGatewayAcademy 
EYFS Blackpool Gateway 

Academy  
Pop along to our new youtube 
channel for stories and RWI 

sounds 
Blackpool Gateway Academy 
Don’t forget to share all your 

work and pictures to the class 
teachers on DoJo to ​receive 

your points! 

 
WOW!  

Fantastic work effort from 
Aliyah year 6  

 



 


